
Our work in Maths this week focused on making 10 

when adding in Year 1. The children learnt that in a 

sum such as 6 + 5, we can use our bonds to turn this 

into 10 + 1. 

Seeing bonds within a calculation is a big step for 

Year 1 mathematicians and the children did brilliantly 

with this concept. 

 

In Year 2, we took further steps to adding 2 digit 

numbers, exploring 10 more or 10 less of numbers 

within 100. The children did brilliantly with this and 

after half term, we will be moving onto formal addi-

tion within 100. 

In our PSHE curriculum focus of  ‘Myself  and My Relationships’, the children 

have looked at the concepts of  ‘strengths and weaknesses’, ‘ways to manage some 

of  our feelings’ and ‘recognising emotions in others’. 

We have had some excellent discussions during these lessons and the children have 

shared times that they have felt different emotions, strengths of  theirs and things 

they find tricky. 


